CASEVILLE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
January 7, 2025
Meeting called to order at 1:30 p.m. by Bob Whitefoot

Present: Bob Whitefoot, Chairman, Jim Klein, Kathy Wroblewski Secretary,
Charles Morden, Gail Atkins, Vice Chairman Michelle Stirret, Liaison and Ron
George. Absent Ron George

Atkins made a motion to accept December minutes second by Morden . Motion

Residential Pole Structure: Terry Kelly met with the board. The problems were
discussed with these types of residential structuyres, Terry was very helpful and we
are moving forward to make an adjustment to our ordinance. This adjustment
will be completed in a timely manner.

Board Liaison Report: Two people assigned to Fire Department, 1 person to
police department and approved bond for Sandy Isle dredging.

Planning Commission By-Laws Review: read and approved.
Short Term Rentals: will review at a later date
2024-2025 Budget: approved as written,

Public comments: Wendell Shier thanked the commission for what they are
doing for the township.

No board comments,
Atkins made a motion to adjourn, second by Morden. Meeting closed at 3:15 P.M.
Next meeting February 4, 2025 @ 1:30 P.M.

Kathy Wroblewski Secretary



